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Monday, July 28, 2003

Hello friends,

Did George Hample do a great job or what? Thank you very much George for a great
lecture and a ton of solid, usable advice! I hope you all enjoyed it as much as me.

This month coming is our annual Restaurant Night!!! There will be NO MEETING at the
church. Instead, we will be gathering between 5:30 & 6:00 at The Hibachi Japanese
Restaurant. This is located down the street from our meeting in the Staples Shopping
Center.

They will be offering their “early-bird” special for us again or you can order off the
regular menu. Bring a friend and come out for some great food and fellowship and bring
some tricks to dazzle us with after the meal. The staff particularly enjoys this part!!!

PUBLIC SHOW:

Don't forget that September 20th is our big public show at The Colonial Theater in
Phoenixville. Put it on your calendars now and plan on bringing lots of friends! This
will sellout and you can get tickets in advance by visiting
http/fwww . thecolonialtheatre com or call: 610-917-0223

We have an incredible lineup and this will definitely rival any convention show!

That's it for now. See y'all soon,

EP



